
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

  

 

 

I cannot believe that we are coming to the end of the Spring Term 

and what a lovely term we have had! The children have LOVED 

learning all about ‘Jungle and Safari’ animals and next week we 

will be finishing the term off with an Easter Bonnet parade. 
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Home Learning 

Here are a few things you could do over the Easter Holidays: 

 Number recognition games     

 Counting games                       

 Go on a spring walk  

 Read lots of books and talk about what happens               

 Jolly phonics singing                 

 Have a lovely time with your family 

                                           .  

 

 

Easter Break 

On Friday 5th April, we finish for the Easter 

Holidays. Nursery will close at 11.30pm. 

Children who normally do the afternoon 

session are more than welcome to join 

the morning session.   

We wish you a lovely two week break 

and we will see you back at Nursery on 

Tuesday 23rd April.                       

Easter Bonnets 

On Friday we will have an Easter Bonnet 

competition, all children will wear their 

Easter bonnets with pride and receive a 

certificate and goodie bag. There will 

also be a special prize for the top three 

bonnets. It will be lovely to see the 

children’s creations! 

Swimming will still take place. 


